
 

 

EMT Class 2015 

An EMT class will be held at the Carroll County Fire Rescue building on Floyd Pike in Hillsville 

starting January 6, 2015 and ending May 14, 2015.   Class sessions will be Tuesday and Thursday 

evenings from 6pm to 10 pm nightly.  There will be a few weekend (Sat-Sun) sessions 

throughout the course. 

Anyone interested should contact the office either by phone 276-730-3007 or by email 

ksurratt@carrollcountyva.org before December 1, 2014 at 5 p.m. Information that will be 

needed to register for the class is name, address, phone number, email address, birth date, and 

agency affiliation.  

Student applicants MUST be affiliated with a Carroll County OEMS licensed agency prior to 

starting the class and must remain affiliated during the class.  A written letter of 

recommendation from a squad captain must be provided at the time of registration.   

You must be 16 years old before the first day of class.  Anyone under 18 years old will be 
required to provide a signed consent form from their parent(s), guardian to enroll. 
 
Successful completion of this course will qualify the student to sit for the Virginia OEMS 
Psychomotor Skills examination and the National Registry of EMT’s examination which are 
required for certification as an Emergency Medical Technician in Virginia. 
 
The cost for the class will be $200 (includes all fees and materials) payable to Everett Lineberry 

before by, December 6, 2014. The textbook and workbook will be provided for use under the 

condition that the textbook is to be returned in good condition at the end of the class.  The 

workbook will be yours to keep.  In the event you would like to keep the textbook, the cost is 

$100. 

Student applicants MUST attend a CPR Healthcare Provider class that will be offered December 

6, 2014 from 9 until 2. This is a requirement to be in the class, no other CPR certification will be 

accepted.  There will be a makeup day for this class if needed but every student must attend 

this CPR class. In the event that there are not at least 25 qualified applicants meeting this 

requirement, then participants outside of Carroll County may be considered. 

Maximum class size is 25 students.   Register early. 
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